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       September 10, 2020 
 
 

 
AMENDMENT NO.: II 

 
TO 

 
STATEMENT OF INTEREST 

 
FOR 

 
THE BULK SUPPLY OF ULTRA-LOW SULFUR DIESEL (ULSD) 

 
 
Prospective Vendors/Contractors are hereby notified of the following response to inquiries received on 
September 02, 2020 and September 04, 2020: 
 
 
Inquiry dated September 02, 2020: 
 
May I ask for additional detail related to the Statement of Interest, including but not limited to: 
 
QUESTION: 
1. Requirements for submitting a Statement of Interest. 
 
ANSWER: 
 The Guam Power Authority is seeking a Solicitation of Interest from interested vendors/contractors 
 for the Bulk Supply of Ultra-Low Sulfur Diesel (ULSD) meeting the quality requirements listed in 
 Exhibit A. Annual quantity may range from 500,000 to 1,000,000 barrels. 
 
QUESTION: 
2.        The purpose or background associated with vendors/contractors to submit a Statement of Interest 
 related to the Bulk Supply of ULSD. 
 
ANSWER: 
 The Statement of Interest is in preparation for the ULSD supply requirement for the new 180MW 
 combine cycle plant. 
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QUESTION: 
3.      Any relevant timelines related to the submittal to Statement of Interest once the SOI has been  
  submitted. 
 
ANSWER: 
 An IFB solicitation for the bulk ULSD supply is possible before the end of year 2021. 
 
QUESTION: 
4.          Any additional information you may provide related to the Statement of Interest and its submittal. 
 
ANSWER: 
 GPA would like to check if interested parties can comply with the ULSD quality and the estimated 
 quantity requirements provided in the SOI or if there are any issues or concern with achieving the 
 said requirements. 
 
 
Inquiry dated September 04, 2020: 
 
QUESTION: 
1. Based on GPA response, seeking an extension of 10 business days to submit response to 
 Statement of Interest Solicitation for the Bulk Supply of Ultra Low Sulfur Diesel. The extension will 
 provide sufficient time to respond to the SOI solicitation.  
 
ANSWER: 
 Closing Date for the Statement of Interest is changed FROM: 5:00 P.M., Thursday, September 10, 
 2020 (CHamoru Standard Time) TO NOW READ: 5:00 P.M., Friday, September 25, 2020 
 (CHamoru Standard Time). 
 
 
GLOBAL NOTICE: COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 
To ensure the safety and well-being of personnel and prospective vendors/contractors, please be advised of the 
following: 
 

1. Six (6) Feet of Social Distancing shall be practiced. 
2. Mandatory face mask required for each individual. 
3. Temperature checks shall be conducted upon entrance of the Gloria B. Nelson Public Service 

Building. 
4. One (1) Personnel per Prospective Vendor/Contractor for submission. 

 
 
All other Terms and Conditions in the bid package shall remain unchanged and in full force. 
 
 
 

JOHN M. BENAVENTE, P.E. 
General Manager 

for


